
United States Department of State 

Washington, D.C. 20520 

April 19, 1985 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is to inform you that your letter of April 6, 1985, appealing Freedom of Information Act Case No. 8500029 has been received by the Assistant Secretary of State for Public Affairs and forwarded to the Appeals Officer, 
Classification/Declassification Center, for processing. Should you have questions concerning its status, please write to: 

The Appeals Officer, A/CDC 
Room 2811 
U.S. Department of State 
Washington, D.C. 	20520 

Sincerely, 

410 

Louis J. Smith 
Bureau of Public Affairs 
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